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COVID-19 hardships: Students can apply for federal assistance

UT Tyler students can now apply for a Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund
(HEERF I1) grant to help with expenses related to the disruption of campus operations
due to coronavirus, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, healthcare
and child care expenses. The HEERF Il funds are part of the Coronavirus Response
and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) 2021.

Applications will be accepted 8 a.m. Monday, March 1 through Friday, March 19,
2021.

Qualifications (per the Department of Education and UT System):

* Students must be actively enrolled at UT Tyler for the current term of
enroliment.

* Students with the highest financial need, such as Pell Grant recipients, will be
prioritized for awards.

* Limited funds are available, so students are encouraged to apply as soon as
possible. Funds will be awarded until UT Tyler’s allocation is exhausted.

* Under current regulation, DACA and international students are not eligible for
the HEERF funds.

Full details and application here.

https:/iwww.uttyler.edu/scholarships/heerf/
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